Notario Publico Disclaimer

Act 66 of 2005 requires all notaries public that choose to advertise their notary services
in Spanish to also include the following disclaimer, in both English and Spanish, in their
advertisements:

“I am not a licensed attorney and cannot engage in the practice of law. | am not a
representative of any governmental agency with authority over immigration or
citizenship, and | cannot offer legal advice or other assistance regarding
immigration.”

The following is a Spanish translation of that disclaimer:

“Y0 no soy un abogado matriculado y no puedo ejercer en la practica de leyes. Yo no soy
un representante de ninguna agencia gubernamental con autoridad sobre inmigracion o
ciudadania norteamericana y no puedo proveer consejos legales u otra asistencia con
respecto a inmigracion.”



